
 
 

 

Executive Board of UN-Women 
 

Informal briefing on the Implementation of CSW Outcomes 

Monday, 2 December 2024; 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.; Zoom Virtual Room  

Provisional Agenda 

Chair: H.E. Ms. Halley Christine Yapi-Bah, Vice President of the UN-Women 

Executive Board, Ambassador and Deputy Permanent Representative of Côte 

d’Ivoire to the United Nations 

• Introduction by Ms. Sarah Hendriks, Director, Policy, Programme and 

Intergovernmental Division (PPID), UN-Women; 

• Advanced findings of UN Women’s ongoing assessment of the 

operationalization of the CSW68 Agreed Conclusions: 

o Ms. Zohra Khan, Senior Policy Advisor on Gender-Responsive 

Budgeting, Governance and National Planning, UN-Women;   

o Ms. Louise Nylin, Chief, Political Analysis and Programme 

Development Unit, UN-Women;  

o Country case presentations by Ms. Bibiana Aido Almagro, UN-Women 

Representative in Colombia and Ms. Ulziisuren Jamsran, UN-Women 

Representative in Kyrgyzstan;   

• Discussion.  

Background  

Presentation and discussion of the advanced findings from UN-Women’s ongoing assessment of 

the operationalization of the CSW68 Agreed Conclusions. The assessment focuses on how the 

organization is translating global commitments into actionable initiatives across its operations. The 

findings explore emerging trends, challenges, and good practices, alongside the strategic guidance 

UN-Women provides to country offices to enhance alignment between the CSW68 priorities and 

its interventions, driving tangible progress toward gender equality and women’s empowerment. 


